From: Bellion. Tara

To: Evans, Jessica
Subject: FW: Donlin Gold Draft EIS comment Please approve
Date: Tuesday, March 08, 2016 9:56:13 AM

----- Original Message-----

From: Curt Dufendach [mailto:cdufendach@deltaindustrial.com]
Sent: Saturday, March 05, 2016 1:26 PM

To: donlingoldeis, POA <POA.donlingoldeis@usace.army.mil>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Donlin Gold Draft EIS comment Please approve

Please Approve the Donlin Gold Project ASAP for the following reasons:

The plan calls for ground breaking environmental care practices by mining companies that have a long
history of good practices backed up by environmental studies that have been on going there since the
mid 90's

Economic opportunity for one of the most economic depressed areas of in the state

Economic opportunity and cooperation with the local and regional native corporations.

Cooperation with the local native leadership for responsible care of the local way of life

Large economic opportunity for the state of Alaska in a time when oil revenues have been reduced
greatly. The state needs responsible development of the resources that we have. This mine
represents a great opportunity for all of Alaska

Respectfully

Curt Dufendach

907-460-9350 (cell)
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sender and delete this message and any attachments. Unauthorized use of the information in this email
may be a violation of the law.



